
 

June 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our aim is to continually improve the education we offer to the children and to be the best we can possibly 
be.  Each year we ask for your views on what is going well at Uley and what we could do to make it even 
better. Your views are important to us so please take some time to fill in this form. 
 
Please write the age of your child in this box:  
 

 (please tick) Strongly 

agree 
Agree Disagree 

Strongly 

disagree 

1 
The school has a happy atmosphere. 

    

2 
I am made to feel welcome when I come into school. 

    

3 My child is happy at school     

4 My child feels safe at this school.     

5 My child is making good progress at this school.     

6 This school meets my child’s particular needs.     

7 This school ensures my child is well looked after.     

8 
This school helps my child to develop skills in communication, 
reading and writing 

    

9 This school helps my child to develop skills in mathematics     

10 My child gets the right amount of work to do at home     

11 There is a good standard of behaviour at this school.     

12 
This school deals with any cases of bullying effectively. 
(Bullying includes persistent name-calling, cyber, racist and 
homophobic bullying). 

    

13 This school helps me to support my child’s learning.     

14 This school responds well to my concerns.     

15 This school keeps me well informed.     

17 I would recommend this school to another parent.     

 

The Homework Policy is under review and we would 
like to see how well you think it has been working.   
 
Our policy says: 
We believe that our children should be encouraged to 
undertake homework at an appropriate level.  This is 
because: 

Tell us: WOW – what works well? 

 



 Learning is not something that just goes on in 
school 

 It can further stimulate enthusiasm for learning 

 It promotes independence 

 It encourages children and parents to 
understand that learning is something for which 
they too have a responsibility  

 It consolidates learning and aids progress 

 It encourages shared opportunities between 
adult and child 

 It can be a great source for gathering topic 
information to share with all the children 

 It is a great opportunity to rehearse key skills 
such as times tables, spellings, handwriting and 
other key facts 

 It helps to foster good habits of organization 
and self-discipline in preparation for the 
demands of Secondary School 

 
Homework is set termly in all classes in the form of a 
cross curricular topic web which is linked to areas of the 
curriculum. Each choice of homework encourages a 
particular skill such as “research”, “make”, “apply” or 
“practice”.  Due to the cross curricular nature of the 
homework, lots of different skills are used.  This topic 
web is also supplemented by phonics, reading, 
Mathletics and Rainbow Maths support at home.  The 
discipline of homework also prepares the upper KS2 for 
the transition to secondary. 

Tell us: NOW – even better if 

 What makes Uley School special? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Any additional comments that you think will help 
us continue to move the school forward 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If you feel that you would like us to arrange a meeting to discuss the questionnaire then please include 
your name, and we’ll be in touch.  Please return the completed form to school by Thursday 12th July. 
 
You can return the form in several ways. There is a box in the school entrance, you can email your 
response to admin@, or you can give the form to the school office or to any member of staff.  
 
Thank you 
 
Zoe Mandeville 
 
 
 
Name (optional) __________________________________________________________________ 


